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Investigation work on Australia Avenue, 
Underwood Road and Homebush Bay Drive on/off 
ramps from Sunday 1 September 2024  

Community Notification 
August 2024 

 

 Transport for NSW acknowledges the Dharug people as the Traditional Custodians of the lands 
on which we work and pays respect to Elders past and present. 

The Australian and NSW governments 
are investing $100 million to upgrade 
the intersection of Homebush Bay 
Drive, Australia Avenue and 
Underwood Road to ease congestion, 
increase safety, and improve travel 
times and connectivity to Homebush 
and Sydney Olympic Park for all road 
users. 

What work are we doing?  
To inform project planning, Transport for NSW 
will carry out investigation work on Australia 
Avenue, Underwood Road and Homebush Bay 
Drive on and off ramps. 

Work activities will include locating above and 
below ground utilities. 

Further information on the project location is 
shown on the map overleaf.  

When will we be working? 
We will be working for five night shifts between 
Sunday 1 September and Friday 20 September 
2024, weather permitting. 
We will work from Sunday to Thursday, between 
the hours of 8pm and 5am.  
We will not work on Friday or Saturday nights. 
 
 
 
 

What will this mean for you? 
Our work needs to be carried out at night to 
minimise disruption to traffic and reduce safety 
risks to our workers, pedestrians, bus users and 
motorists. 
This work is not expected to be noisy. 

Traffic changes 
There will be temporary traffic changes to make 
sure the work zone is safe.   

Lane closures and a 40km/h speed limit will be in 
place and may affect travel times.  

Please keep to speed limits and follow the 
direction of traffic controllers and signs.  

Transport for NSW thanks the community for 
their patience while we complete this important 
work.  
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Location of work area - Australia Avenue, Underwood Road and Homebush Bay 
Drive on/off ramps 

 
 

Contact us 

 

Project Infoline 1800 844 199 
 

 

 

australia.avenue@transport.nsw.gov.au 

 

nswroads.work/australiaavenue 

 

For the latest traffic updates: 
Call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or 
download the app Live Traffic NSW 
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